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Dear Parents / Carers 

Year 6 Trips and Visitors 

This term our trips and visitors are linked to our humanities topics of The Mayans, 

World War 2 and Science. 

We are having an Ancient Mayan visit to tell us all about the Mayan civilisation on 

Thursday 20th October as well as a visit by Boundless dance group to help us to 

choreograph our own Mayan dances on Thursday 17th November, both of which will 

be in school. 

In addition, Year 6 take part in a Junior Citizen course at Hampton Wick Cricket Club 

(Thursday 29th September), where they get to work in groups and take part in 

scenarios around safety. 

We will also visit Bushy Park Stockyard on the 7th or 8th of November to study 

habitats and food chains linked to our current science topic. 

As you can see, we have a fantastic and action packed term covering lots of different 

areas of the curriculum. We will send further details regarding dates and timing of the 

trips closer to the time, but if you are able to help, please contact the Year 6 Team. 

It is necessary for us to request a voluntary contribution for the above activities. The 
suggested contribution is £12.00. If your child is entitled to free school meals, this cost is 
subsidised to £6.00. If we do not receive enough contributions or funding from elsewhere 
to cover the costs of these activities, it may be necessary to cancel them. You will be 
informed if this happens. Payment can be made online via Scopay, code: 6 AUTUMN 
ACTIVITIES 22. We would appreciate it if all contributions could be made by Tuesday 
4th October.  

 
All children who have asthma / allergies must take a prescribed inhaler / epipen 
with them on visits. 

 
Kind regards 
Year 6 Team 
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